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The American Action Forum (@AAF) released a new analysis examining the fate of Obama-era labor 
regulations. Through multiple executive actions, the Obama Administration attempted to raise wages and 
empower collective bargaining. The analysis finds, however, that many of President Obama’s labor regulations 
face an uncertain future. The analysis concludes that unilaterally enacting regulations may not be the best move 
and future administrations, the current one included, should work with Congress to enact bills which increase 
economic growth, spur job creation and raise wages.

Click here to read the analysis.
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